
Hello, my name is Carol Kelley and I live in Newberg, Oregon. I love the idea of not changing to and from 
Daylight Savings time twice a year. But I am in the 4th generation of a family afflicted by SAD (Seasonal 
Affective Disorder), and it is already hard enough to get up on gray winter mornings. I hate to think of 
sunrise times an hour later all winter long than they are currently. Plus as an educator, I don't like the 
idea of schoolchildren walking to school in darkness throughout our four to five months of fall and 
winter before lighter mornings return. 
 
Please, couldn't we just stay on standard time year round? 
 
Thank you, 
Carol Kelley 
(503)554-9515 - home 
 


